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"We saw a bird show with
owls. The people doing the
show told us lots of things
about the owls and how they
fly. I really liked the show" -
Adama, Dutoit Class
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Campus Update
On Friday 11th November, Learning for Life Campus
went on their first trip of the year to Paradise Wildlife
Park. The learners visited many different animals
including the lions, tigers and penguins. They asked lots
of questions to find out about their favourite animals.

"My favourite animal was the lions because all
they were doing was eating and sleeping." -
Princess, Dutoit Class.

Next, the learners explored the dinosaur park. The
dinosaurs were very realistic; moving and making
sounds like the real ones would have! They learnt many
interesting facts about them.

Some of the classes had the opportunity to see a bird
show including owls and hawks. Some learners were
even involved and held arms out for a bird to fly to them.

"My favourite part of the trip was the bird
show because they were very cool and flew
right over our heads!" - Shemar, Dutoit Class.

The learners had a fantastic day and the behaviour was
brilliant. We can’t wait to visit again! A special thanks to
Ms Regan and all the staff who worked so hard to
organise this amazing trip!

Events and key dates

Safeguarding

Remind your child to come straight home after
school unless involved in after school clubs or other
organised activities. 

Check in with your child if they are not home by the
normal time.

If your child asks to go to a friend's house, contact
the parent to check the arrangements.

Configure location settings on your child's phone so
you are able to track their location.

Make plans with your child for 'unknown' situations 
 where they may get into difficulty e.g. what to do if
the bus breaks down.

And finally, discuss any concerns you have with a
member of the Safeguarding team at school who
will be able to offer guidance and support.

Evidence shows that the key danger times for young
people in relation to becoming involved in anti-social
behaviour and becoming victims of robbery and other
forms of youth violence are on weekdays between 3pm
and 6pm.

Suggested strategies for keeping your child safe:


